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On 11/11/03, Alex Palenzuela asked whether the Chairperson of a City Housing Agency, which administers the
City’s Section 8 program can, participate as a landlord in the Section 8 program. I explained that this is probably
a conflict since, by way of analogy, the Code of Ethics prohibits County employees of the County’s Housing
Agency from participating in the Section 8 program.
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